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	Email: office@ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk                             www.ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.uk

	           Telephone:  01403 710426                                                         Fax:  01403 710765


Friday 15th July 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

We have received information and guidance from the DfE and WSCC regarding the unprecedented heatwave that is due to continue this weekend and increase at the beginning of next week.

All at Ashurst CE Aided Primary School are mindful of the effect of heat on all members of the school and their families and must heed advice from WSCC to ensure we are as best protected as we can be. 
We will remain open next week in accordance with guidance at the time of writing. In order to minimise risk, we will reduce outdoor activities and ensure classrooms are well ventilated.  To enable us to do this, we have made the decision to cancel the Open Afternoon which was scheduled for 2.30pm on Monday, as well as the Year 6 Rounders Tea Party on Tuesday afternoon.

We sincerely hope to go ahead on Wednesday with the Leaver’s Assembly at 9am and the End of Year Service at St. James’ Church at 2.45pm.
We realise that you may well be disappointed but hope that you understand.

Kindest regards

Mrs S Smith & Mrs M Hedley

“Achieving Together with Love, Hope and Joy.”


